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NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

Major Maintenance Works A48 (SDR) 2017 

Planned Major Maintenance Works on A48 Southern Distribution 
Road (SDR). 

Morgan Vinci Ltd, the managing company for the SDR in Newport, 
will be carrying out resurfacing / reconstruction works.   

 
The works are programmed to start on Monday 24th July 2017 and 

last for a duration of 7 weeks.  Resurfacing works will be 
undertaken during the week Monday to Friday starting at 19:00hrs 
finishing at 05:00hrs under full road closure with local diversions.  
The road will be open during the day from 05:00hrs to 19:00hrs. 

 

From Friday 28th July the Port’s eastern entrance will be fully closed 
from 19:00hrs to Monday 31st July at 05:00hrs and also from 

Monday 31st July 19:00hrs to Tuesday 1st August at 05:00hrs .  
Access to the Port can only be made via the western entrance. 

 
Please consult the attached schedule and maps for specific 

locations and timings of the Works. 
 

Please note these Works have only just been notified to ABP and 
are outside of ABP’s control.  Please contact Newport City Council 

and Morgan Vinci with any questions you may have regarding these 
Works. 


